
 

 
All EMERY PIE orders & payments are due by Wednesday October 28th. Drop it off to the 11/12 Main office 

or the bin inside room 103 by the door. Remember $2.00 from every pie goes into your senior trip account.  

 

Early payments for the 2017 Senior Trip will be on October 28th before & After school in the 11/12 Cafeteria. 

There are no minimum payments right now. Make a payment if you want to start saving for your trip early! See 

Mrs. Ardoin or Ms. Ryder with questions.  

 
WINTER ATHLETES:   If you have not turned in your paperwork do it today!!   

 

Attention Sophomores:  Interested in playing powder puff this year?  There will be a mandatory meeting after 

school on Tuesday, October 27th in Room 7-2.  You must attend this meeting if you want to play.  Please see 

Ms. Posch or Mr. Strada if you have any questions.  

 

If any senior girl is interested in playing Power Puff this year, please plan to meet on 
October 27th in room 9-13.  See Mrs. Bischoff and Miss Logue with any questions.  This 
meeting is mandatory if you want to play. 

 

Hey, Freshman Ladies!  It’s Powder Puff time!  Come out to room 9-14 after school on Tuesday, October 27th 

to find out all about powder Puff and sign up to play.  You must attend the meeting or see Mr. Derion ahead of 

time to get the paperwork and sign up.  Let’s have some FUN! 

 

If anyone is interested in entering the Mr. Regional contest, please plan to meet on 
October 28th in room 9-13.  This is open to boy’s grades 9-12. See Mrs. Bischoff or Miss 
Logue with any questions. 
 
The Student Council will be hosting an outdoor movie night on Friday, October 30TH on the Southern Regional 

Football Field.  For only $5 you can come enjoy a Halloween double feature of Goonies, followed by the movie 

Signs.  Goonies will begin at 7pm.  Tickets will be on sale in lunches starting on Monday, October 19.  Bring a 

blanket, a chair, or a sleeping bag, refreshments and snacks will be sold there.  All proceeds will be donated to 

the charity Hope Loves Company.   

 

The Southern Regional Theatre Company will present the fall play – Twelve Angry Jurors – on Thursday and 

Friday, November 12th and 13th in the auditorium.  Tickets are $8 for adults and $5 for students.  Ticket sales 

will begin on Oct. 13th.  Forms can be found in the main office or on Southern’s website at www.srsd.net.  

Advance ticket sales will continue until Oct. 27th.  After that date, tickets can be purchased the nights of the 

performance when the box office opens at 6:00 each night. 

 

The Southern Regional Home and School Association (HSA) is sponsoring their annual Craft & Vendor Fair 

on Saturday, November 14th   from 9 AM until 2 PM in the 9/10 gym.  Over 30 vendors/crafters will be there.  

Admission is free.   This event is one of the main fundraisers for the year. The Southern Regional Home & 

School Association is focused on benefiting all of the students in our district.   As an HSA, no dues are paid to 

any national organization; all proceeds received go directly to the schools within our district. 
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